
Are you an active member 
of the Municipal Pension 
Plan and within five years of 
retirement?



The plan’s Board of Trustees is considering changes 
to the post-retirement extended health and dental 
benefits program. We want to hear what members 
believe are the most important group benefits and 
why.

Go to mpp.pensionsbc.ca 
for more information and to 
access an online survey. 

Be sure your feedback is 
considered in possible benefits plan changes – 
participate by November 15, 2019.


